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OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN

06T 311973

Mr. Frank N. Rocha _
Placement Component Supervisor
Jobs for Progress, Inc.

2818 South Port Avenue

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear %;Jﬂkﬁéhazg%ﬁyaxur

I am in receipt of your communication dated October 4, 1973
regarding the situation in the Refugio, Texas, Postal Depart-
ment.

We are in the process of arranging a meeting with the Post-
master General regarding this, as well as other pertinent
matters of mutual concern with respect to the Postal Service.

In line with the above, I would appreciate receiving any
material you may feel is pertinent to this matter and we
will be happy to consider such documentation at a future
meeting with Mr. E. T. Klassen, Postmaster General.

Your continued interest and concern in expanding opportunities
for Hispanics is certainly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Henry M ; Ramirez

Chairman



